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August 30, 2017

Board of Selectmen
Town of Allenstown
16 School Street
Allenstown, NH 03275

Re: Channel Information
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our continuing effort to keep you informed, | wanted to share with you the following
information which customers are receiving via bill message:

» Beginning 9/15/17, WBIN-TV will no longer be broadcasting "Antenna TV" or "Grit TV" programming
services. Please contact WBIN-TV should you have any further questions.

® Beginning 10/24/17, WNNE will no longer be available. Beginning 10/31/17,
Weatherscan will no longer be available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-224-1871, ext. 202,

Sincerely,
Bryan Chrigtiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs




